
EN18-1 
 

NOTICE OF ENQUIRY 
 

September 24, 2018 
 

 

 

City Clerk 

City Hall 

Regina, Saskatchewan 
 

Dear Sir: 
 

Please be advised that I will submit the following NOTICE of ENQUIRY at the September 24, 

2018 meeting of City Council: 
 

Re: Plans for Broad Street  

  

Further to The Procedure Bylaw, I would like to request that the following enquiries to Regina 

City Administration be tabled at the September 24, 2018 meeting of Regina City Council and 

would like to request that the answers appear on a subsequent Council agenda before the end of 

2018. 
 

The enquiries are as follows: 
 

1. What steps is Administration taking to protect the commercial, residential, heritage, and 

historical significance of section of Broad Street between 15th Avenue and Saskatchewan 

Drive? 
 

2. What policies and incentives are in place to prevent the further deterioration of Broad 

Street and to promote the revitalization of this area? 
 

3. What obstacles face developers, residential, and commercial property owners in terms of 

their capacity to invest in and revitalize this section of Broad Street? 
 

4. What additional powers, policies, and incentives are required to promote the revitalization 

of Broad Street in accordance with the OCP, Core Sustainability Plan, and Downtown 

Plan? 
 

5. How, if at all, will Regina Revitalization Initiative (RRI) and its various phases, 

rejuvenate this area of the Downtown? 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
_____________________ 

Andrew Stevens 

Councillor – Ward 3 


